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Well, it looks like Summer decided to come in with an  
extreme heat wave and the "diēs caniculārēs" or "dog days" 
of Summer will be here for a while!  Given the weather  
outlook, I suppose we should be thankful we do not have any 
major tournaments scheduled until our Stag Day  
Tournament on September 11th.  However, it remains a 
great time to get out and enjoy our course while playing in 
our Wednesday Games, Twilight golf, Horseraces or the 
many other informal group’s games that embody Canyon 
Lake golf!   
I want to extend congratulations to Nixon Lauritzen, a junior 
member of the Men’s Golf Club, who was one of only 20 high 
school male golfers to advance to the CIF Southern Section 
golf championship.  Just a freshman at Temescal Canyon 
High School, Nixon competed against many graduating  
seniors in the CIF Individual Championship.  Although his 
inaugural effort fell short of final victory, I am confident that 
Nixon’s passion for the game of golf will continue to drive 
him to even higher achievements in the future.    
Now that the pandemic is becoming a bitter memory, it’s a 
good time to remember to rake the bunkers and place the 
rakes back in the bunker when you are finished playing your 
shot.  A good rule of thumb is to leave any bunker you are in, 
better than you found it.  If we all do our part, it will make for 
a better bunker experience for everyone.  I also anticipate 
we will continue to be able to take relief from conditions and 
materials related to the irrigation project throughout the end 
of July.  Bear in mind that efforts to regenerate turf damaged 
by the irrigation project, coupled with the extremely high heat 
of late, means excessive watering is possible in some areas. 
Keep your eyes on the region in front of you and try to avoid 
driving through obvious areas of soggy turf. It will help our 
course recover faster and you won’t have to clean the mud 
off your golf cart as often!  
On another note, please remember that the green plastic 
baskets at the driving range are not to be removed from the 
range.  If anyone has previously taken a basket home with 
unused driving range balls in anticipation of hitting them  
later, please return the baskets immediately, as baskets 
available to golfers on the range is at an embarrassing low 
level. I know Pat Kemball will appreciate it, as will the  
numerous golfers on the range each day.  
At our June Board meeting we approved Mike Pinto to  
assume the duties of Director and he has been assigned 
Membership & Rules Director.  This will allow John Reed to 
focus his duties as Handicap Chair.  One of our efforts over 
the next few months will be to review and accurately update 
your personal anniversary date of joining the Men’s Golf 
Club.  Andrew Quinn, our Publicity Director, enjoys  
highlighting this information in the Bulletin, but some of the 
data has been corrupted over time.  Andy, along with  
Membership Director Mike Pinto and Club Historian Travis 
Montgomery, would appreciate an email from you confirming 
your Men’s Club join date.    
As always, if you feel that there is something that we as a 
Board could do to make our Club better and more enjoyable, 
please reach out to me or any of our Board Members to 
share your thoughts.   
Remember to drink lots of fluids, play your best, and have 
fun!  
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 Message 

 by 
 Bruce Wallace 

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 

2021 Board of Directors 

2021 Tournament Schedule 
 

Sweetheart Tournament                  February 13
th
 

Spring Kickoff (4 Ball Qualifier)        March 13
th
 & 14

th
  

President’s Cup & VP Cup                            April 24
th 

Member/Guest                     May 1
st  

& 2
nd

  

Club Championship                            June 4
th
, 5

th
, 6

th
 

Stag Day                                              September 11
th 

Monster Day Tournament                     November 10
th 

Fall Member/Member                 November 13
th 

& 14
th
  

Christmas Tournament                         December 11
th
  

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

 

Promote Honesty and Integrity in the game of golf. 
Promote the enjoyment of, and participation in, the game of 

golf for all members. 
Arrange games and tournaments that are fun,  

fair and inclusive. 
Provide financial disclosure and administer the Club’s  

assets in a professional and business like manner. 
Promote sportsmanship and care for the golf course. 

 

The Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors 
Meets the First Wednesday  

of Each Month 

 

Club Historian     Travis Montgomery 951-244-5193 

      Jamesmagil tamontgomery@verizon.net.com                   

 

SCGA Rep.       Dudley Thompson 951-244-6505  

 jthompso2@aol.com  jthomso2@aol.com                           

 

Golf Pro         Pat Kemball     951-246-1782  

             patkemball@pga.com 

President        Bruce Wallace   602 329 8029 
             do2success@aol.com 
Handicap Chair    John Reed     562 755 1549 
             reedjohne@msn.com 
Wednesday Games  Chuck Newsom  951 775 6640 
             inlandchuck@gmail.com 
Treasurer       Eric Schrader   408 966 6690 
             snjsshrks@att.net  
Secretary        Tom Scudieri   602 799 2100 
             thomasscudieri@yahoo.com 
Tournaments     Dan Rawlins      714 907 5418 
             rawlins.dan@yahoo.com 
Public Relations    Andrew Quinn  714 342 8118 
             awquinnn@gmail.com 
Membership/Rules  Mike Pinto     714 299 9385 
             aj59@socal.rr.com 
Social          Jerry Watson   928 308 9276 
             watsondblplay@msn.com 
Green Committee  Dave Nickel    310 930 6801 
             d.g.nickel@twc.com 
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Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 

2021 Board of Directors 

President         Ina Pickard       951-244-3062 
              bobandina@gmail.com    
 
Major Tourn        Linda Kamashian    951-244-3675
    1st VP         lkamashian@ca.rr.com   
 
Handicap         Norma Yarbrough    951-244-8753 
    2nd VP       normajyarbrough@msn.com     
 
Tuesday Tournaments                                                        
              Kathy Homewood    951-403-3124 
              kmhomewood@gmail.com  
Recording Secretary                                                         
              Kathy Voss       951-742-2413
              kathyvoss83@gmail.com  
 
Treasurer         Lila Gann        951-244-6863 
              llgann@verizon.net 
 
Membership       Donna Nunes      951-244-9066 
              dknunes@ca.rr.com 
 
Corresponding Secretary         
              Babette Stubbs     951-244-5335 
              stubbsins@outlook.com 
     
Rules            Joanna Spiller      951-244-1553 
              dinosaurs35@verizon.net  
 
Social           Nancy Zimmerman   916-825-4356 
              Nancyz0880@gmail.com  

2021 Tournament Schedule 
Beat the Pro                    January 19 

Valentine Tournament             February 9 

SB&R Tournament                       March 25 

Club Championship                 March 16, 18, 23 

Senior Championship                   April 20, 27 

Member Guest                     May 14 

President’s Cup                         June 15, 22 

Couples Eclectic                 July 13, 20 

Member/Member Eclectic       September 14, 16, 21 

Jack & Jill Charity                           November 20 

Christmas Tournament                   December 14                

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to create and maintain a friendly atmosphere in 
which golfers of all abilities can participate in, and enjoy, the 
game of golf. We will promote our primary objective through 
camaraderie, social events, tournaments and recognition. 

We encourage equitable competition through proper  
handicapping, utilizing USGA standards  

We strive to be a source of pride and enjoyment for our  
members, guests and our community of Canyon Lake  

 

Women’s Golf Club Board of Directors  
Meets the First Tuesday of Each Month  

General Board Meetings 
February 2, May 4, August 3, November 2 

Tournaments are back in full swing again.  We all  
enjoyed another Twilight Golf on Friday, June 18.  It was 
three clubs and a putter, which made it a little more  
challenging but lots of fun.  Our next Twilight is  
scheduled for July 9th.  Can’t wait to see what the  
Yarbroughs have in store for us then.  Hope to see all of 
you there. 
Thank you to Linda Kamashian,  Barbara Spraul, Kay 
Arth, Elaine Grady and Jeannette Williams for all your 
work on the President’s Cup tournament.  Due to the  
extreme heat on the June 15th, when the first day of our 
two day tournament was scheduled, we were able to 
move the tournament to June 22nd and finish up on the 
29th  with our awards and luncheon.  Unfortunately, I 
won’t have the final results before this goes to print.  The 
leaders on day one in each flight are:  A flight, Gerry 
Meeks by 2 strokes; B flight, Victoria Wood with a  
whopping 9 stroke lead over her flight, and C flight l 
eaders are Linda Hudson, Elaine Grady and Kathy 
Homewood, all tied with a 1 stroke lead. Stay tuned for 
the final results and good luck to all the participants.  
Our next tournament is the couples eclectic on July 13th 
and 20th.    That is always a fun tournament.  Be sure to 
sign up ASAP for that one.  It is a couple’s game but you 
may also pick your foursome.  If you don’t have a  
foursome, sign up anyway and the committee will put 
you with another couple. 
The most improved player for June was Lorri Applegate,  
followed by KK Beecher, Rita Crocker,  Ina Pickard and 
Dawn Haggerty.   Rita is our newest member, she came 
to us from the Niners.  Welcome Rita. 
Last month’s SB&R was at General Old Golf Course.  
This month’s SB&R will be at one of our newer SB&R 
member clubs, Yucaipa Golf Course.  If you are  
interested in becoming a member, contact our SB&R 
Rep, Darlene Cortez. 
It’s hard to believe it’s time to start thinking about our 
2022 Board. Some of our current Board members have 
only served one year and may choose to keep their  
current position for another year.  If you are interested in 
serving on the Board for 2022 contact our nominating 
committee, Linda Kamashian, Barbara Spraul or Valerie 
Montgomery.  Serving on the Board is a great way to 
support your club and very gratifying.  We all started 
somewhere, learned as we went along and made some 
great friends in the process. 
Ladies, if any of you are interested in attending our  
Henderson getaway during the golf course closure, 
please contact Joanna Spiller. 
Just a reminder, we are now back to raking our bunkers.  
Be considerate of other golfers and rake your footprints.  
Also, remember after leaving bunker tap the sand off 
your shoes before walking on the green.  My best advice 
is to avoid getting into the bunker in the first place! 
Remember to stay hydrated during the hot weather. 
Ina Pickard, President CLWGC 
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2-Jun   
PARTNERS BEST BALL  
A Flight  
Players                   Total Net 
1 Quinn, Andrew  +  Wallace, Bruce    63 
2 Delehanty, Theo  +  Wells, Caleb    64 
3 Reed, John  +  Sanders, Mike      66 
4 Bader, Jason  +  Riniti, Anton      68 
   
B Flight 
Players                   Total Net 
1 Jacobs, Tim  +  Loomer, Guy       60 
2 McCain, Steve  +  Scott, Robert     63 
3 Scheinker, Mike  +  Steed, Charles   68 
4 Kelch, Vern  +  Kupke, Ronald      68 
   
C Flight  
Players                   Total Net 
1 Moline, Rich  +  Smykla, Ted       64 
2 Hawley, Chuck  +  Tucker, Richard   65 
3 Carlson, Dave  +  Schutz, Randy    67 
4 Kielty, Roger  +  Thompson, Dudley   67 
   
D Flight 
Players                   Total Net 
1 Russelle, Ted  +  Viotti, Robert      63 
2 Hanover, Ross  +  Poland, Chris     67 
3 Doidge, Edward + Espinosa, Fred    67 
4 Coate, Chris  +  Mcleod, Mark      68 
 
18 MAX SKINS   
Player       Skins  Details 
Theo Delehanty   2    HOLE 1, 5 
Andrew Quinn    1    HOLE 7 
Caleb Wells     1    HOLE 4 
Ron Washle     1    HOLE 14 
Tim Jacobs     1    HOLE 17 
Guy Loomer     1    HOLE 10 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins  Details 
Terry Voss      2    HOLE 3, 10 
Chris Coate     2    HOLE 7, 17 
Robert Stanovich  1    HOLE 1 
Ted Russelle    1    HOLE 11 
Eric Schrader    1    HOLE 9 
Chris Poland     1    HOLE 5 
Bob Tice       1    HOLE 6 
Mike Duffy      1    HOLE 16 
Mark Mcleod     1    HOLE 4 

9-Jun   
2 BEST BALLS  
A Flight 
Foursome                     Total Net 
1 Bradford + Evans + Quinn + Wallace      135 
2 Beecher + Furlong + Mascio + Coate      137 
3 Kelch  +  Kupke  +  Potenza  +  Stubbs     139 
4 Duggins  +  Halsey  +  Kelley  +  Scheinker  140 
   
B Flight  
Foursome Total Net 
1 Doidge  +  Espinosa  +  Larson  +  Musser   133 
2 Duffy  +  Norris  +  Schrader  +  Talbot     136 
3 Coughlin  +  Moline  +  Poland  +  Wyrick   137 
4 Furry  +  Hanover  +  Valencia  +  Washle   140 
 
18 MAX SKINS   
Player      Skins  Details 
Steve Duggins   1   HOLE 1 
Dan Kelley      1   HOLE 2 
Gary Bradford    1   HOLE 6 
John Stubbs     1   HOLE 3 
Jon Evans      1   HOLE 18 
Rich Moline     1   HOLE 16 
Thomas Scudieri  1   HOLE 8 
 

 
16-Jun   
TWO BEST BALLS OF THE FOURSOME 
A Flight  
Foursome                        Total Net 
1 Evans  +  Montgomery  +  Musser  +  Ramirez   122 
2 McCain + Oleary + Popper + Raworth        123 
3 Coate  +  Loomer  +  Smykla  +  Watson       124 
4 Kim  +  Moline  +  Wagoner  +  Wallace       128 
 
B Flight  
Foursome Total Net 
1 Perry + Rawlins + Taylor + Tice            124 
2 Merritt + Rawlins + Stanovich + Zingg        124 
3 Perry + Scudieri + Pickard + Talbot          126 
4 Bader + Bradford + Kielty + Poland          128 
 
18 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins   Details 
Todd Wines      2    HOLE 11, 15 
Harland Newby    2    HOLE 2, 13 
Victor Flores      1    HOLE 4 
Ted Smykla      1    HOLE 10 
Jerry Watson     1    HOLE 3 
Zell Rawlins      1    HOLE 7 
Steve McCain     1    HOLE 8 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player       Skins   Details 
Mike Zingg       2    HOLE 3, 8 
Clive Taylor      1    HOLE 13 
James Musser    1    HOLE 11 
Hugh Wagoner    1    HOLE 15 
Fred Espinosa     1    HOLE 4 
Robert Stanovich   1    HOLE 16 
Guy Loomer      1    HOLE 9 
Chris Coate      1    HOLE 12 
Rich Moline      1    HOLE 7 
 



Greg Leathley had a great birthday on  
Monday June 7th.  He turned 75 and shot a 
71.  His playing partners knew it was his day 
when he made Birdie on the first two 
holes.  Speaking of 71, four years ago on his 
71st birthday he shot 71.   

23-Jun 
INDIVIDUAL TIN WHISTLE 
A Flight  
Player          Stableford Points 
1 Rick Halsey         23 
2 Andrew Quinn        21 
3 Mike Sanders        19 
4 Jason Bader         18 
5 Tom Faia           18 
6 Ryan Hambright      17 
7 Jon Evans          16 
8 David Wagner        16 
   
B Flight 
Player          Stableford Points 
1 Thomas Scudieri      24 
2 Shannon Vandruff     21 
3 Joe Wood          20 
4 Allan Stone         20 
5 David Derse         19 
6 Mike Scheinker       18 
7 Robert Scott         17 
8 Don Raworth        17 
   
C Flight 
Player          Stableford Points 
1 Gary Bradford        21 
2 Dave Carlson        20 
3 Clive Taylor         20 
4 Bob Stinson         20 
5 Bobby Gunter        18 
6 Carlos Ramirez       18 
7 Dudley Thompson     17 
8 Sam Theodora       17 
   
D Flight 
Player          Stableford Points 
1 Ted Russelle        26 
2 Bob Tice           21 
3 Ross Hanover        21 
4 James Musser       19 
5 Edward Doidge       18 
6 Chris Coate         18 
7 Randy Schutz        17 
8 Dave Nickel         17 
 
18 MAX SKINS 
Player      Skins  Details 
Todd Wines    1    HOLE 15 
Andrew Quinn   1    HOLE 13 
Dave Carlson   1    HOLE 16 
Jason Bader    1    HOLE 14 
Michael Pinto   1    HOLE 9 
Ronald Kupke   1    HOLE 18 
Rick Halsey    1    HOLE 7 
 
31 MAX SKINS 
Player      Skins  Details 
Randy Schutz   2    HOLE 16, 18 
Bob Tice      1    HOLE 12 
Dave Nickel    1    HOLE 1 
Ted Russelle   1    HOLE 6 
Ross Hanover   1    HOLE 7 
 
 



Club Championship 
Congratulations to Marcus Schonabaum for being our 
2021 Club Champion! 
 
After three days of play, the top four gross scores among 
all players play for the Club Championship over an  
additional 18 holes in the afternoon. The top four players 
began as follows: Marcus Schonabaum - 232; Jon  
Keigwin - 236; Ryan Hambright - 237; Neil Schlesener - 
241 
Through the front nine, the play went back and forth with 
Marcus holding the lead after nine holes by 4 over both 
Jon and Ryan. Then the back nine began...on hole #14 
Ryan began a charge by making birdies on #14 and #16 
to take a one stroke lead over Marcus and three strokes over Jon heading into 
#17. After #17, Marcus had the lead by one over Ryan and two over Jon. On #18 
we finished with Marcus making 6, Ryan making 7 and Jon making a nice 5. It was 
very exciting coming down the stretch to the final hole! 
Marcus Schonabaum is our Champion for 2021 at 305, runner-up is Jon Keigwin 
at 306, third place held by our defending champion Ryan Hambright at 307, and 
fourth place Neil Schlesener at 323. 
 
It was a great afternoon of golf.  Thank you to all who followed the players and 
supported this exciting event. 
All participants in the championship competed with members of similar handicaps 
broken into five flights.  
 
Congratulations to the following winners.    
Net Flight 1- Mike Sanders 221 
Net Flight 2- Jesse Beecher 218 
Net Flight 3- Mike Pinto 217 
Net Flight 4- Dudley Thompson 221 
Net Flight 5- Oscar Rowland 219 
 
Mike Pinto was the low net player of the tournament and will represent Canyon 
Lake in the annual SCGA tournament of champions.  
 
We also had our senior players competing against others in their age group.  The 
top finishers were: 
Senior Division - Marcus Schonoabaum 232 
Super Senior Division - Mike Sanders 236 
Masters Division - Fred Finger 255 
A list of all the top finishers, by category are in the following tables. 
 



Our Masters Division winner, Fred Finger, shot below his age on Saturday 
and Sunday on his way to a three day total of 255.  Congratulations Fred 

Fred Finger did it again.  On Monday June 21, 2021 Fred carded a smooth 
79, besting his age by seven strokes. 
Congratulations Fred. 







A MESSAGE FROM YOUR CLUB HISTORIAN  
 

 



Meet Two New Directors 
Two vacancies have recently occurred on the Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors.  President 
Bruce Wallace has made the following appointments to fill the vacancies.  Please thank Eric 
and Mike for stepping forward to serve. 
 
Eric Schrader – Treasurer 
Eric returns to the Board to serve as Treasurer. Eric is a native of Canada and spent his entire  
working career, 36 years, at IBM. He moved to Canyon Lake in 2017 from San Jose, CA to be closer 
to a daughter who lives in Canyon Lake and one in San Diego. He was married for 53 years and his 
wife passed away in 2017. 
Eric is a  graduate of Florida University with a degree in  Electrical Engineering. His career at IBM, 
the only place he worked, included working on the San Francisco Bart System (rapid transit), the 
Saturn Space Program and the IBM Tape Library Automation Systems.  His work included business 
trips to Europe and Asia.  In China, he walked the Great Wall of China (at least part of it) and visited 
Tiananmen Square.  He was surprised when travelling to the Chinese oil fields to be suddenly 
stopped by a rope across the road by locals requesting a toll.  A few Yuan and he was on his way. 
You’ll find Eric on the golf course weekly, either playing or working as a member of the TWG.  At 
other times he can be found with family, playing Mexican Train or Chair Volleyball.  He keeps active 
and says he “loves the friendship and the amenities in Canyon Lake and tries to stay healthy  and to 
live each day to its fullest”.   Your Treasurer – Eric Schrader 
 
Mike Pinto -  Membership Director 
A native of  Raynham, MA, Mike found his way to California courtesy of Uncle Sam.  At one time he 
considered being a teacher. He knew he wanted a challenge and perceived the United States  
Marine Corps as a huge challenge and chose that path.  Trained in electronics and stationed at 
Camp Pendleton, he fell in love with California and “that’s all she wrote”.  He and his wife of 32 
years, Claudia, have three adult children, a son and two daughters. In 2018 they bought a home in 
the Audie Murphy development and joined the Men’s and Women’s Golf Clubs.  In 2020, they  
purchased a home in Canyon Lake. 
As did his fellow new Director, Mike worked 36 years for the same company most of his entire  
working career.  The company manufactures a variety of medical devices, ventilators, lung function 
diagnostic systems, sleep diagnostic system, etc.  His job  in manufacturing, engineering and  
service required him to travel to many foreign countries, the Netherlands and Germany in particular, 
as well as throughout  the United States.  
In 2019, when Claudia retired, they bought a motorhome and started seeing more of the country 
they called home.  Their longest trip to date is six weeks, visiting throughout California, Oregon and 
Washington.  Mike plays golf a minimum of three times each week.  He and Claudia like to play  
different board and card games, always involving a group of friends, “which is really the purpose of 
enjoying those games”, Mike says.  He also says “We have found the community of Canyon Lake to 
be very welcoming and most certainly one of the most interesting and unique places we’ve been”.      
Your Membership Director – Mike Pinto 





 

July 2021 

  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

   1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 
Lone Ranger 

15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 
Alternate Shot 

22 23 

 

24 

25 
 

26 27 28 29 

 
30 31 

       

Notes: 

 

MC BOARD 
MEETING 
Partners Best 
Ball 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Board Mtg. 

Gross/Net 

9ers Golf 10;00 

Gross/Net 
General Board Mtg 
  

 

 

9ers Golf 10:00 

9ers Golf 10:00 

 

9ers Golf 10:00 

Guest Day 

 

SB&R @ Glen Ivy 

 

CLWGC  

Couples Eclectic 

Lunch 

Twilight 

Pick your 4some 

Baker’s Dozen 

Computer Picks 
Two Best Balls 
of Foursome  

CLWGC Couples 

Eclectic 

Glenn Bergman 

9ers Golf 10:00 

Guest Day 

 

OBSERVED 

 

Gene Brown 
Phil Warren 

Wayne Curtis 

Tom D’Amato 
Ted Smykla 

John Eccles 
Gary Grinkevich 

Anthony Gangitano 
Leroy Nelson 

Gary Grinkevich Jr. 

Alan Horst 

Ted Horton 

Roger Kielty 
Carlos Ramirez 
Mike Zingg 

William McHale 

Sean Nevarez 

Don Norris 
Hugh Wagoner 

Dan Reeves 
Rich Tucker 

Don Roberson 

Steve Sanders Dudley Thompson 

Jerry Watson 

Chris Wilkeson 



Continues on next page... 

A Journey through the Rules of Golf…. 





Congratulations to this year’s Presidents Cup winner Tom Faia who 
beat Mark Wagoner on the second extra hole. What a great finish.   
The Presidents Cup is one of the few tournaments that use the 
match play format.   This year’s field started with 64 players and 
matches extended for nearly seven weeks as the winners  
advanced through the ladder.     
 
First round losers were put in a consolation bracket and played  
single elimination toward the Vice Presidents Cup.  Andrew Quinn 
beat Alan Horst 5 and 4 for the title.  
 
Match play is a scoring system for golf in which a player, or team, 
earns a point for each hole in which they have bested their 
opponents; as opposed to stroke play, in which the total number of 
strokes is counted over one or more rounds of 18 holes.  In match 
play the winner is the player, or team, with the most points at the 
end of play.  If players are tied at the end of 18 holes, then the first 
player to win a hole wins the match.  
 
If you are interested in more competition using the match play  
format, keep an eye out for the Team Play season or consider  
participating in the Temecula Valley Golf League (TGVL) 



GET YOURS 
BEFORE THEY 

ARE GONE! 

STAG DAY 
TICKETS  

ARE NOW AVAILABLE! 



To our new members  

Neil Schlesener  
& Matthew Schlesener  






